
Gao Ping Met with Qi Dalengtai, Mayor of Tongliao City and His 
          Delegation  

On January 11th, Gao Ping, President and Executive Director of China Power, met with Qi 
Dalengtai, Mayor of Tongliao City in Inner Mongolia Autonomous Region, and his delegation 
at the headquarter of the company. The two sides held exchanges and negotiations on the in-
depth promotion of green power conversion projects, the development of new energy 
collaborative industries, and cooperation with local enterprises. 

Gao Ping welcomed the visit of Qi Dalengtai and his delegation, and expressed gratitude for 
the support provided by Tongliao City for its green power conversion project. Gao Ping 
emphasized the good practices of China Power's green and low-carbon transformation, as well 
as the prominent advantages and industrial planning of emerging industries such as new energy 
storage, green power transportation and consumption, color solar cell industry, and rural 
revitalization. Gao Ping stated that cooperation and communication of the two sides should be 
further strengthened, and the Tongliao Green Power Conversion Project should be launched 
and put into operation as soon as possible by adhering to the principles of "good preparation, 
strict managed construction, precise development, and optimal production". 



Qi Dalengtai expressed gratitude to China Power for its long-term support for the economic 
development of Tongliao City. He stated that the governments at all levels in Tongliao City 
will strictly follow procedures and simplify steps to fully promote the commencement and 
operation of the Tongliao Green Power Conversion Project. He hoped that both sides can further 
strengthen communications, expand the scope of cooperation, and create a win-win situation. 




